APOLOGY GRANTED

In the last issue of Catalyst, we mentioned that Bill Donohue
had written a letter to Dr. John M. Lilley, president of
Baylor University, wanting to know what Lilley found so funny
about a male student who dressed up as a pregnant nun; a photo
of the “nun” appeared on the front page of The Lariat, the
campus newspaper.

Lilley wrote to Donohue on May 22 saying, “In a recent letter
to the Most Reverend Gregory M. Aymond of the Catholic Church
of Central Texas, I offered my apology for the incident
assuring him that, ‘the individual pictured in no way
represents Baylor University.’ I offer the same apology and
assurance to you and the Catholic League.”


https://www.catholicleague.org/apology-granted/

